Dear Students and Families,

We want to start by saying how much we miss our students and cannot
wait to see them again! We hope that this time away from school flies by and
that we are back in the classroom before we know it. Here are some review
packets to work on while we are all out of the classroom. All of these pages
were chosen by Mr. Hariman, Ms. Allgeier, Miss Macrina, Miss Ackerman, and
Miss Tucker and are for review. These packets are just to help with practicing the
skills we have already learned this year. These will not be graded and do not
need to be brought back to school when it starts up again.

On these review packets, it is important to read the directions; however,
many of these worksheets say to use scissors, use glue, or that you have to color.
*If you do not have any of these items, you can just use what you have! These
will not be graded or collected.”

In addition to these review packets, if you have access to a computer
and internet at home, you are more than welcome to use the programs that we
use in school. These programs can be found under the BHA tab under
“"Weblinks" on the www Ifcsd.org website. If you are not sure of your IXL
username and password, it will likely be your first inifial and last name. You may
have a 1 or 2 after your name. (example: Jane Smith would be jsmith). The
password is “ix." *You must access IXL through the Ifcsd.org website.”

Your health and safety is our biggest priority right now. During this time
away from school, please be safe and take care of yourselves. We are thinking
of you each and every day and we hope that you are able to make the most of

this time away from school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out via
email fo any of the 5" grade team! We will be in contact with you to the best of
our abilities. Please continue to check the school website for updates and

information.

Miss Macrina: bmacrina@lfcsd.org
Ms. Allgeier: wallgeier@lfcsd.org

Mr. Hartman: rhartman@Ilfcsd.org
Miss Tucker: ctucker@|fscd.org

Miss Ackerman: sackerman@liscd.org

Sincerely,

The 5th Grade Team



